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While in my opinion the 2030 30% requirement is not strong enough, there are others that are attempting to weaken
CARB?’s current proposal.

Please do not cave to their demands. The benefits to California, we the people, our environment and the economy
are too great.

Thank you,
Jeb Eddy
Palo Alto

Proud EV owner
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